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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 Art Workshop – Penrice Academy 

We are pleased to share with you that our Year 6 pupils have the exciting 

opportunity to visit Penrice Academy on Friday 11th October for a day of art-based 

activities. 

Children will walk to Penrice Academy, leaving at 8:50am, accompanied by Sandy 

Hill Academy staff. Pupils will then walk back to Sandy Hill Academy when the event 

ends. We expect to return to school at approximately 3pm, in time for normal 

collection at the end of the school day.  

Children will require a packed lunch for this event, together with their drinks bottle. 

Please also ensure your child wears a warm/waterproof coat and has sensible 

footwear. 

For pupils entitled to Pupil Premium Free School Meals, we shall order them a school 

packed lunch. 

As this event takes place within the school day, with children walking to and from 

school, we are not requesting a separate consent. This trip will be covered by the 

‘Local Trip Consent’ which you have already completed. 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions. 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr J Walker 

Head of School 
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